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Lady in Red – Ready to Go Newsletter 
 

Well, I thought that I would do a newsletter this way, so that it 
can be shared with others and put on the website.  I so much 
enjoy Baby Face and Rin Tin Tin’s newsletter more than mine – so 
I thought once a month you would get a different version of my 
turn to do the newsletter. 

So what’s in the news from July 26th meeting??? Finally had a 
decent crowd – all three tables were filled.  Two of our Key 
Clubbers – Atief (Hillary) and Angela were in attendance.  
Usually Richard sits at the “semi-quiet” table, but he was missing 
in action – then showed up just in time for dinner. 

So the Happy Dollars & Fines started and Skip out beat our Finer 
Al to the gate & had a Happy $1 because our Florida member 
Mark V put an ad into the magazine Skip is doing. 

And finally Finer Al stood up and fined “Smurf” for the new du 
on Adrienne – it looked cute and she told the stylist to do “lilac” 
and he didn’t – but I thought it looked cute on her new cut. 

Larry, Linda & Myself each gave a Happy $1 to Dr. Goerke like 
Turkey because at Little League last week we all learned the “50 
Shades of Marriage”. 

Larry also had some Happy $$$ because it was a year since the 
great doctors saved Cindy’s life.  We are also very Thankful too! 

Adrienne shared that her dad – member Kerry had a successful 
hip surgery and is doing great. Tom arrived late…. and 
interrupted the conversation at the podium and said to Adrienne 
– Oh you have blue hair… so the battle went on – is it blue or lilac 
or none of the above??? 

 

UPDATED EVENTS 

Dearborn Kiwanis in the News 
WHAT’S IN THE NEWS???? July 26, 2017 [Edition 1, Volume 2] 

 

 

http://www.mikiwanis.org/


Food Truck Participation 

Vice-President Adrienne shared the success we are having at the Food Truck rally.  But more help is need so 
she asked for volunteers for two shifts for Friday, July 28th. Well the usual people volunteered.  We sure would 
love to see the rest of our membership support at these events – We are raising funds for our club and ALL 
members are welcome to volunteer. 

Special All Star Event 

Ray asked for volunteers for this event on Friday – August 4th.  It will be a part of the Homecoming at Ford 
Field.  A few of the Key Clubbers will be volunteering with Ray. 

Member News 

Bob Zimmerman has left the building and moved up to Pinckney with his bride.  We will miss him and Al is 
going to let him know he is always welcome to join us if he is in our neighborhood again. 

“FUNding” News 

President Linda (The Peddler) was selling raffle tickets for the MI Foundation and will have them available at 
every meeting.  More details to follow on the “cost & details” on the prize. 

What’s Happening in our Interclub 

Our Chair for Interclub, Pat Richardson shared that her and Linda attended the two clubs, Garden City and 
Melvindale meetings. 

President News: 

Since there is not “official” speaker for the August 2nd meeting, our outgoing Lt. Governor Lisa Hicks-Clayton 
will be joining us to introduce the “incoming” Lt. Governor – our very own President Linda. 

YEAH!!!! We are all very proud of you Linda! 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

♥ August 2 – Dearborn Kiwanis Meeting  

♥ Kiwani Talk Show – let’s start sharing this great opportunity with others 

 

 

 

 

 



Speakers: 

If you have someone that you would like to share the “Kiwanis Experience” with – to come and speak at our 
meetings – send the info to Renea at: reneaewi@gmail.com and also Adrienne 
at: adriennelmanseau@yahoo.com.  We are looking for speakers for August 9th, 16th, 23rd.  And the rest of the 
year… so send us your contacts. 

Also – Kiwani Talk is a great avenue for you ALL to share – invite business owners in the community, other 
organizations, the opportunities are endless.  I will start advertising the dates and speakers here in this 
newsletter. 

Stay Tuned 

Lady in Red signing off 
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